
 Dear The Glen of Pacific Grove Residents, 

 On Tuesday, June 22, 2021, Everclear Hydro-Jetting will begin hydro jetting the storm drains 
 around the property.  They will be arriving at approximately 8:30 am. We apologize for any 
 inconvenience this may cause.  We ask that for your safety you stay away from any tools or 
 machinery being used. 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone at (831) 
 647-2442 or via email at  lcunningham@regencymg.com  . 

 Meanwhile if you own the vehicle below license 8GDK371 please move it outside The Glen 
 before it is towed. 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


